
Student Transportation Registration for 2023-2024 now open!  Make sure you register for next years bussing if needed, by visiting the 

AbbySchools website at the following link: https://www.abbyschools.ca/announcements/student-transportation-registration-now-open 

Our very own Mrs. Wilms was presented with the Peaceful Schools Award by the ARJAA recently.  Kim Riddell, executive director of the 

ARJAA has this to say “[Mrs. Wilms] has been a champion of our work for many years. We are so appreciative of the support and confi-

dence that [Mrs. Wilms] has shown in our work over the years and were pleased to recognize her.” 

Mrs. Thiessen’s class learned how to make yummy cake pops this week and her Grade 12’s had a mystery box final exam where they got 

to cook using only ingredients from the mystery box! 

One of our students will be representing BC this summer in Quebec at the Karate Canada National Championships!  Check out the article 

in the Abby News here!  Congratulations Sartaj! 

A big thank you to our wonderful PAC for the lovely Staff Appreciation Lunch they hosted for us today! 

A message from the library as we approach the end of the year: All books are due back by Monday June 12 (except textbooks still in use) 

All students in Grades 6-8 who placed in the top 4 during the middle school Track meet in their event get to go to the district track meet 

on June 9th at Rotary Stadium. Your teachers have these results. Please make sure you go on school cash online to fill in the forms be-

fore June 9th or you will not be able to go. There will be a meeting one day at lunch next week for the students involved to give more 

details. Please listen to the announcements for when this meeting will take place.  

As the weather stays warm, please encourage your child to bring a water bottle and to wear weather appropriate clothing such as the 

crested short sleeve polo, rather than sweatshirts. 

As we find ourselves now in the last month of school, with the end of the school year seeming so close, I want to remind everyone to 

keep focused (or keep your children focused) on steady attendance and steady hard work to see everyone successfully to the 

end.  There's still lots of work to do.  In particular, many Grads are trying to keep their marks high for post-secondary admission. 

If there are excused absences, please continue to use the attendance app (School Messenger) and continue to read email from the 

school that might get sent home about lates or absences.  When students keep a consistent routine of attending school and scheduling 

their appointments outside of school hours whenever possible, their performance will be better. - Mr. Gabriel 

Grade 10 & 11’s: Teen Grief Peer Support Training at the Abbotsford Hospice Society - Deadline to Apply is June 20, 2023.  This is an 

amazing opportunity to volunteer in a health care setting (Next School Year).  Apply by June 20, 2023.  Application Link is here 

 

June 8 Prom (Grade 12) 

June 16 Middle Late Start (9:33 AM) 

June 22 Grade 8 Grad Celebration 

June 27 Grade 12 Convocation 

June 29 Last Day For Students 

On the Horizon 
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https://www.abbyschools.ca/safe-arrival
https://drive.google.com/file/d/140Cum1swdf2h518oeNMWXN8ACb7EwRaS/view

